
Holiday Homework Distribution Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We would like to inform you that the holiday homework for this academic year has been 

prepared and will be distributed on [Insert Distribution Date]. This homework is designed to 

enhance the learning and understanding of the subjects covered during the term. 

Please ensure that your child collects the homework from their respective class teachers. The 

assignments must be completed and submitted by [Insert Submission Date]. 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in ensuring that students engage with their studies 

over the holiday period. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


